----- Forwarded message -----

From: Town Crier Race < towncrierrace@gmail.com >

Date: Fri, Mar 22, 2024 at 1:05 PM

Subject: Annual Town Crier Race Event | Saturday, June 15, 2024

To: <douglasmidda@yahoo.com>

Cc: Pam Aalderink <<u>clerk@douglasmi.gov</u>>, Amy Howell <<u>info@douglasmi.gov</u>>

## Greetings DDA!

Your email was given to us last season so that we could email our event details. We've also included the City of Douglas on this thread so they are aware we contacted you.

Our event will be on Saturday, June 15, 2024 and the portion of Center that will be closed is from Spring St to Washington St. Our event should be done by 11:30am if not sooner.

Thank you in advance and have a great weekend!

Kind regards, The TCR Committee

Town Crier Races 5k, 10k & Half Marathon PO Box 1040 Douglas, MI 49406

Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | Website

 $\sim$  a certified not-for-profit corporation  $\sim$ 

Our goal is to provide an outstanding competitive event for runners that encourages health, exercise and fun for all!

The Race benefits Saugatuck Public School Cross Country & Track teams, along with the Saugatuck Running Club. Thank you for your support!